
SAMPLE

Welcome Back!
To Parents and Guardians:

Welcome back to school. I am pleased to have your child in my class and am looking 
forward to a productive, fun-filled year. 

I would like to invite you to visit my website at

http://teacherweb.com/CA/TexasElementary/MathewJackson/

Every week, I update the website with a list of homework,  
spelling and vocabulary words, upcoming assemblies and/or field 
trips, classroom requirements, and a list of books that I think 
students might enjoy reading. I often post blogs on the website, 
where parents can chime in and share ideas, experiences, and 
thoughts about the concepts we are studying. This is also a good  

place to communicate with me. 

In addition to the website, I will send home a weekly newsletter, along 
with your child’s spelling test. The sheet with the spelling test includes 
a progress report and test scores for the week. Please sign the sheet 
and return it the next day. There is a Comments section, which you 
can use to write me a note if you have a question or concern that I should address. 

I intend to be easily accessible and will respond to your child’s needs as much as 
possible. I want all of us to enjoy the year and learn a lot.

I look forward to meeting you, so please come by and introduce yourself before or 
after school.

In the meantime, feel free to e-mail me or call me at the school.

Mr. Jackson – Room 4 
jjackson@maudlin.com 
323-555-7788 (school phone number)
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